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Replace High School Restroom Partitions

Background:
Building and Ground Director Cory Heifner indicates that he and his team have struggled with 
graffiti and damage to stall partitions in the high school restrooms. There are some new high-tech 
products now on the market, and he would like to install new partitions in our high school 
restrooms this summer.

Attached is a quote for new restroom partitions in the four main restrooms of the high school. 
This recommended product claims to be graffiti, wear, scratch, and cut resistant. 

The cost of this purchase with installation is $25,123.00 which is beyond my purchasing 
authority as granted to the superintendent by the school board.

The price quote appears on the next page.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the purchase restroom partitions from Premier F & E of 
Meteor Education.


